
 

 
 

          6th July 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 – Reward Trip: Thursday 9th July 2015 
 
Cardinal Pole School would like to reward students who have followed the schools behaviour 
system. As such, those Year 10 students who have behaved themselves well during the academic 
year have been invited to come to the Cinema. The Hackney Picture House has agreed to a special 
showing of Terminator Genisys, which carries a 12A certificate. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £3.00. 
 
From 9am onwards tutor groups will be walked to the cinema with the film beginning at 
approximately 9:45am. Any student who arrives at the cinema without coming to school first will 
be refused entry. After the film has finished students will be escorted back to school and will 
attend lessons as normal. 
 
Cardinal Pole School is aware of the challenges faced by your child this term in studying for GCSE’s. 
This event provides us with the opportunity to show our appreciation of their efforts and to 
encourage them to continue their good work. 
 
Please complete and return the below permission slip no later than Wednesday 8th July 2015. 
Students who do not have their competed reply slips may not be able to attend the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Stephen Murphy 
Head of Learning - Year 10  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Reply Slip 
Reward Trip 9th July 2015 

(Please return to Mr Murphy by Wednesday 8th July 2015) 
 

 
I, the parent/carer of       in form      consent to their 
attendance on the Cinema Trip, this Thursday 9th July 2015. 
 
 
Name of parent/carer (please print):       
 
Signed:          
 
Date:           


